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November 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

P7 Information Event 

This year, our P7 Information Event will be taking place on Wednesday 11th November on 

the school website. The website story will be posted in the early evening. Each section of 

the website story has been recorded so that you can access and revisit them whenever you 

wish. The three sections to the P7 Information Event are as follows: 

1. Virtual Tour 

2. Transition Information 

3. Survey 

Virtual Tour 

During April and May 2020, we created a virtual tour of Lasswade, which was very well-

received. We will be sharing an updated version of our virtual tour with families on the 

school website, which will formally start P7/S1 Transition. This virtual event is in place of our 

usual in-school information sharing evening.  

 

Transition Information  

Mrs Brown (DHT) and Mrs McLaren (Head of Melville House) will share a short informative 

video to let families know what you can expect from the P7 Information Event. 

You will also hear from four of our current S1 students who will tell you all about their 

experiences at Lasswade so far. 

Survey 

In order to help P7/S1 Transition run as smoothly as possible, we would like to gather 

information from parents and carers earlier. We would appreciate it if you could complete a 

short survey that will help us to plan for P7/S1 Transition. Please complete all questions in 

the short survey by the end of November. The survey link will be posted on the school 

website along with our tour and video on Wednesday 11th November. 

If you have more than one child coming to Lasswade next year, please complete a survey for 

each individual student. All information you provide will be kept strictly confidential.  
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Communication 

In the meantime, please have a look at our school website and social media platforms to 

keep up to date with Lasswade activities and developments. 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions about P7/S1 Transition, please do not hesitate to get in touch 

(Transition.Lasswade@mgfl.net).  

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs C Brown 

Depute Head Teacher 

Lasswade High School 

 

 

http://lasswadehsc.mgfl.net/ 

 

Lasswade High School Parent Council @LasswadeHSC 

@lasswadehighschool 

mailto:Transition.Lasswade@mgfl.net

